
re: Proposed Amendment to Regional Official Plan 
Planning and Works Committee

11 August 2022

Kae Elgie
88 Fountain Street, Waterloo



Thank you for continuing to consult and listen





For decades it was believed people wanted this...



Can we afford to sacrifice farm land for rural suburbs?

"[Most of] the [inflation]  
costs that we're seeing 
right now relate to 
transportation issues”  
- Larry Davidson, President North 
American Produce Buyers
https://www.cbc.ca/news/business/food-
grocery-inflation-1.6355172

“Davidson says it costs him about $4,000 US more for the same 
shipping container full of grapes this year compared to last.”

https://www.cbc.ca/news/business/food-grocery-inflation-1.6355172


Food price inflation makes local farm land more important



Eating locally will save ourselves and our planet

We need local farm land
to produce local food



Increasingly, people want sustainable complete 
neighbourhoods 

“As [Paul Kalbfleisch and 
Ashleigh Crofts] 
prepared their prize 
winning submission for 
the international design 
competition, the Region 
of Waterloo was 
including the same 
design principles in its 
new Official Plan.”

• Kudos to them, and
• Kudos to you!



We know we have to change



We know we have to do better
Waterloo Region Greenhouse Gas Emissions by sector, 2015 data



Transportation is major source of GHG 
in Waterloo Region

• Waterloo Region reduced 
overall emissions by 5.2% 
from 2010 to 2015

• But transportation 
emissions increased 





2019: Regional municipalities pledged 
50% GHG reduction by 2030



Thanks for a ROP which addresses our needs

• People need a 
healthy 
environment, 

• thriving farms and 
countryside, 

• a greener, more 
resilient and 
sustainable 
community



Thanks for being bold and visionary

• This is the plan we need to survive and thrive in the years 
ahead

• This is the plan we need to continue our successful Smart 
Growth approach

• This plan has strong support from many, many individuals, 
community groups, organizations and municipalities



• Please approve 
unanimously the ROP 
update Regional Staff 
is recommending 

• Don’t delay
• Don’t defer
• We need these 

solutions now!
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